

Office of the President Bucknell University Lewisburg, Pennsylvania 17837

Phone: 570-577-1511 Fax: 570-577-3369

September 16, 2014

Stephanie A. Herrera, Executive Director Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education 1535 Wynkoop St., Suite 100 Denver, CO 80202

Dear Ms. Herrera,

I am pleased to submit to AASHE Bucknell University's recently completed Sustainability Tracking and Rating System (STARS) report. The report represents a collaborative effort of more than 30 staff, students, and faculty members, and the process has served to enhance awareness of sustainability metrics and benchmarks at the University. Bucknell's participation in STARS continues a venerable tradition of sustainability programming and commitments by the University, including founding the Bucknell University Environmental Center in 2004, signing the American College and University Presidents Climate Commitment in 2008, and adopting a Climate Action Plan in 2010.

With the submission of this report, I affirm that the STARS document is an accurate account of Bucknell's sustainability efforts. We are proud to participate in the STARS program, and look forward to working with AASHE in the future.

Sincerely.

John C. Bravman

President